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Producer price highlights, 1994

William D. Thomas and Scott Sager
Economists, Division of Industrial Prices and Price Indexes, Bureau of Labor Statistics.

Price increases at the producer level were generally moderate, as the nation completed another 
year of sustained economic growth. Prices received by domestic producers of finished goods 
rose 1.7 percent between December 1993 and December 1994. This article summarizes the 
changes in producer prices during 1994, including those for food, energy, intermediate 
materials, crude materials, and selected industries.

Read excerpt    Download full text in PDF (745K) 

Related BLS programs
Producer Price Index 
  
Related Monthly Labor Review articles
Producer price highlights, 1996. July 1997. 
  
Producer price highlights, 1995. July 1996. 
  
Producer price rises slowed in improving economy in 1993. May 1994. 
  
Producer prices in 1992 held down by productivity gains. May 1993. 
  
Recession, energy prices ease producer price inflation, 1991. May 1992. 

Within Monthly Labor Review Online:
Welcome | Current Issue | Index | Subscribe | Archives 

Exit Monthly Labor Review Online:
BLS Home | Publications & Research Papers 


